
Dear Madam Clerk: 
  
I am attaching herewith a recommendation for Arnold’s Towing Company from our Company New Moon 
Management Group LLC and Roy’s Trailer Park, Inc.  I would ask that you include the letter in the commissioners’ 
packet for tomorrow night.  I understand that there are deadlines for such packages and thus have cc’d each 
commissioner.  If the letter cannot be put in the package, I would ask that it be read into the record. 
  
Your help is greatly appreciated, 
  
Michael Browning 
  
Michael L. Browning, Managing Member 
New Moon Management Group, LLC 
402 Appelrouth Lane 
Key West, FL  33040 
Phone:  305-304-9072 
Fax:  305-295-2827 
Mbrowning@newmoonmgmt.com  
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